
We need to invest in road maintenance, street safety, passenger rail, climate action and 
green transportation. Please fund futures not freeways. For example, the Friends of the 
Frog Ferry have a plan for an all electric seven vessel passenger ferry fleet on the 
Willamette River that would take thousands of cars off city streets every year, cutting 
green house gas emissions by several tons. All the data is on the Friends of Frog Ferry 
web site. The project is shovel ready. We have to transition away from fossil fuel 
transportation to reverse climate change. To reduce cars on our roads, please do not 
fund more freeways! 
Thank you for considering these greener options to insure a brighter future! 
 
Lisa Manning 


